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^  BULLETINEDWARDSVILLE H
To the Faculty, Staff and Students of Southern Illinois University Edv/ardsville

Vol. 31, No. 8 
August 22, 2000

MEMO TO: University Community

FROM: David Wemer

SUBJECT: Sexual Harassment Prevention - ■■

I have addressed you in the past on the importance of maintaining a University 
community free o f sexual harassment. Sexual harassment can occur between students, between 
a faculty member and a student, between a staff member and a student, or between employees. 
Student complaints o f sexual harassment should be directed to Rudy Wilson or Liz Tarpey in the 
Office o f the Assistant Provost for Cultural and Social Diversity, Room 3102, Rendleman Hall, 
Extension 5382. Employees complaining of sexual harassment should be directed to Paul Pitts, 
Office o f Equal Opportimity Programs, Room 3310, Rendleman Hall, Extension 2333.

You may obtain a copy of the University Sexual Harassment Policy and Procedures 
at http:Wwww.siue.eduVEOP, in the Faculty Handbook, or from Rudy Wilson, Liz Tarpey or 
Paul Pitts. If you believe your department would benefit from sexual harassment training, you 
can arrange such training through Kim L. Kim in the Office o f General Counsel, by calling 
extension 2514.

http://www.siue.eduVEOP
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